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Memorandum

To: Graduate Programs Committee

From: Kevin Wilt, DMA, Department of Music Graduate Advisor
Re: Fall 2018 Graduate Music Course Change Batch

Date: October 23, 2018

The Department of Music proposes the attached bundle of graduate course descriptions. Each course
change is simply the addition or amendment of the course description language to include the phrase
“May be repeated for credit.”

These changes reflect the current practice already in place for these courses in the department and
degree programs. This added language is simply a matter of housekeeping for these course descriptions,
not a change in how these courses fit in their respective programs.

Regards,

Kevin Wilt, DMA

Assistant Professor and Composer-in-Residence
Graduate Advisor

Department of Music

Dorothy F. Schmidt College of Arts and Letters
Florida Atlantic University
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